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 ARTWORK OF  TEC 5 IRWIN C. McFADDEN OF THE MILITARY NEWSPAPER “DAILY 

OKINAWAN”.   

McFadden drawings from “Daily Okinawan” military newspaper published between Feb 

and June 1946,  The “Daily Okinawan” started publication on 1 Feb. 1946. 

Two of the above drawings appeared in 

the book “1st Air Division - Okinawa” that 

was published in 1947.  McFadden was 

credited with these drawings in the book 

and listed as “formally with the Daily 

Okinawan” 

19 MARCH 1946 25 MARCH 1946 



One of McFadden’s drawing that appeared in the “Daily Okinawan” on 25 March 1946 is taken 

from a photo that appeared in “One Year” which was published shortly after 1 April, 1946. 



McFadden did the cover art for “Okinawa Memories” as signed in the lower right corner. 

Three of McFadden’s drawings appear to be taken from photos that appeared in “Okinawa 

Memories”.  Two of them appeared in the 1947 “1st Air Division” book, and one appeared in the 

April 1946 publication “One Year”  This would indicate that “Okinawa Memories” predates the 

“1st Air Division” book. 



The photo below of Col. Charles I. Murray appeared in  “Okinawa Memories”  

 
The following information was found on the web: 

 

Important American, Japanese, and Okinawan figures 

involved in foreign policy affecting U.S. rule of Okinawa 

 

 Col. Charles I. Murray - Marine officer commanding military government operations on Okinawa in 

1945 and 1946. He supervised efforts to develop Okinawan self-rule during the year the U.S. Navy 

administered the island. He was promoted to brigadier general as he retired from the Marine Corps in 

1948. He died in 1977.  

 

Addition web information from COMMANDING GENERALS OF THE RYUKYU ISLANDS AND CHANGES IN 

THE COMMAND STRUCTURE, indicate the following:  U.S. Navy relinquishes control, transfers Military 

Government and Civil Affairs Teams to U.S. Army, 1 July 1946.    

 

This information also indicates that the book “Okinawa Memories” was probably published in 1946 


